
 

   

 

The Flipside 
On Tuesday 15 August Brainstorm Productions will be presenting their student wellbeing 
performance ‘The Flipside’ for Year 7. ‘The Flipside’ is a live theatre experience that 
addresses (cyber)bullying, online safety, digital citizenship, bystander behaviour and online 
ethics. The 
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